
 
28 February 2020 

 

March 15 Remembrance Event – Roadwork Restrictions 

Please be aware that there will be restrictions on work activities in place for the upcoming 

remembrance Event on 15 March 2020.  

Restrictions will be in place between 16:00hrs Friday, 13 March and 09:00hrs Monday, 16 March 

2020 

1. Contractors with existing sites may be asked to reduce the impact or remove the site on one 

or more of these day, a TTM team member will contact contractors should worksite 

amendment or removal be required. 

2. For contractors who plan to undertake works utilising Generic Plans, within the areas shown 

on the attached map, works will not be permitted on these days. 

3. For contractors who plan to undertake works utilising Generic Plans, on Level 2 roads, works 

will not be permitted on these days. 

4. Work activities may be permitted to continue where specific permission has been granted by 

a CTOC Traffic Management Team member. Please contact the CTOC TTM duty mailbox to 

request permission. 

5. Works on the network, other than on restricted roads, within the CTOC area remain 

unimpacted by these restrictions. 

6. Please note that these restrictions apply to not only works planned to be undertaken, but 

any worksite layout entered into Myworksites after the 28th of February 2020 where an 

unattended worksite is required on the days listed.  

7. Works may return to normal from 09:01hrs Monday 16 March 2020. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

 

On behalf of the CTOC Temporary Traffic Management Team 
 

 

 

Simon Hodges / Team Leader  
Temporary Traffic Management Team 
Christchurch Transport Operations Centre (CTOC) 
A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 

E: TMC@tfc.govt.nz 
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